
Jewellery 

Jewellery of any description is not allowed 

to be worn to school. This is a Health and 

Safety issue which we must adhere to. 

Ears should be pierced at the start of the 

6 weeks holiday so they can be removed.  

Children cannot do PE wearing earings and 

we cannot remove them or tape them up.  

You or the children must do this. 

Golden Tickets 

Each week we will be awarding a golden 

ticket to 1 child from each class who keep 

the school rules and set a good example to 

the rest of the children.  Their reward will 

be a treat in the Rainbow room on Friday 

afternoons. 

 

Our first proud winners. 

 

 

21th September 2018 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Please remember the school day starts 

at 8.55am   

The children should be in school before the 

bell goes. 

The EWO will be carrying out ‘Late Gates’ 

quite soon and will be speaking to parents 

who are late coming into school.  
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